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NEW SOURCE REVIEW STAKEHOLDERS MEETING 
January 21, 2009 
1:00 to 3:00 PM 

SCAQMD Headquarters, Auditorium 
21865 Copley Drive 
Diamond Bar, CA 

 
 
The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) staff would 
like to invite you to participate in a kick-off meeting to discuss near- and 
long-term solutions to recent issues affecting the SCAQMD’s New Source 
Review (NSR) program.  Issues surrounding NSR such as availability of 
credits and recent litigation have impacted businesses in our Basin.  The 
SCAQMD staff is seeking new and innovative ideas to address the 
availability and price of NSR credits.  The purpose of this first meeting is to 
share background information and establish the framework and process for 
the subsequent meetings to develop potential solutions to address these 
and other NSR issues.  The resolution of these issues is important to 
ensure that businesses can continue to modernize their facilities. 
 
The NSR Stakeholders Meeting will be held on January 21, 2009, from 
1:00 PM to 3:00 PM at the SCAQMD Headquarters, in the auditorium.   
This will be the first of a series of meetings to address issues surrounding 
the SCAQMD’s NSR program.  We look forward to your participation on 
this important topic.  For more information on this meeting please visit our 
website at www.aqmd.gov.  Detailed meeting agenda will be posted on our 
website this week.  If you have any questions, please call Susan Nakamura 
at (909) 396-3105. 
 

http://www.aqmd.gov/

